May 28, 1957

Mr. %, F. rontgomery
Proxation Manager

011 Conservation Cosmission
Hobba, New Maxico

Dear Mr. Moutgomery:

This soxning I have received your letter addressad to
Owen Hayness concarning the productien on Harbold No. 12-E in
Section 35, ¥-178, R-27E, Red Lake Ioeol.

Accerding to records I have an allowable was given
this well in Apyil 1936 and the sutherisatien to transport eil
was approved on the same date. I have mo record of the well
deing shut ia comsequently did mot consider the 149 barrels
run in March as illegal eil.

1 am snslosing the reguest for allowable and
suthorization teo tramsport oil and if any other reports are
needed and if you desire furthar information I will appraciste
your advising ma.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Ermn G, Williams, Agent

Copy: Muico Refineries
A. L. Portex Jr.
M. L. Axemtreng
Owen Haynes
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